
Town of New Hope 

February 17, 2015 
 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Town of New Hope was called to order by Dan Zaborowski on 

February 17, 2015 at 7pm at North New Hope Church.  Dan Zaborowski led us all in the pledge of 

allegiance. 

 

The minutes of the last monthly meeting were read by Natalie Wall.  Timm Raddatz made a motion to 

approve the minutes, seconded by Todd Knepfel. 

 

Mark Christensen, Superintendent of Rosholt schools was in attendance.  He let us know that their 

millrate is average for a school their size. 

 

Discussion on the Wisconsin Towns Association meeting to be held February 21, 2015 in Shawano, 

WI.  Nobody is available to attend. 

 

Discussion on Rosholt First Responders. 

 

The regular monthly meeting for the Town of New Hope will be held March 17, 2015 at 7pm at the 

North New Hope Church. 

 

Natalie Wall called the Board to reschedule the regular monthly meeting for March 19, 2015 at North 

New Hope Church. 

 

Todd Knepfel made a motion to pay bills, seconded by Timm Raddatz. 

 

Timm Raddatz made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Todd Knepfel.  We adjourned at 8:50 pm. 

 

Natalie Wall, Town Clerk 

 

 


